
Briarwood  
Children & Youth  
Weekly Updates

Kids Faith Program 
We had our first week of  “The Joyful Feast in 
God’s Household” this week!  We learned that 
in communion we experience what it means to 
belong to God’s household and be part of  
God’s family. We learned a new song (Holy 
Spirit Hear Us) and tried out a practice snack. 
We also participated in communion with the 
rest of  our Briarwood family.  

Talk about it! What does it mean to you to 
belong to God’s family? What is your favourite 
part of  communion?  

Contact Stevie 
The best way to reach Stevie is by email at 

stevie@briarwoodpresbyterianchurch.ca 

You can also leave a message for her with the 

church administrator Tuesday - Friday from 

9am - 1pm at 514 695-1879. 

Drop in office hours are 3-6pm this Friday. 

Kids Worship Club!  
Don’t forget to keep practicing your music for our next 
meeting April 23!  

It Is Well with My Soul | BYU Vocal Point (A Cappella)

Hawk Nelson - Drops In the Ocean (Official Lyric Video)

Save the Date!  
VBC is June 26-30!  

We are still welcoming volunteers for the week!  

Youth Group  
There is no Youth Group this week, as we wish 
many of  our members a wonderful, safe trip to 
Europe! We’ll be back on April 13 for our 
annual Maundy Thursday Youth Vigil! 

Congregational Sugaring Off !  
On Saturday, April 8 at 1:45pm join Sarina, Stevie and their 
families for a congregational sugaring off  event at the Morgan 
Arboretum. This event costs $7 per person (payable at the 
event). We look forward to spending some time together as 
God’s family, enjoying the miracle of  the spring thaw!  

Happy Birthday!  
April 3: Junia M.
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